
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Auburn Residents  

FROM: Public Services 

RE:   Public Services Weekly Report  

DATE:  Week Ending September 23, 2016 

 

Public Services 

 Residents along with the Com Center continue to call to have deceased animals picked 

up as well as large pieces of road debris (propane tanks, TV’s, couch, chairs) etc. 

 Reminder: Auburn Public Works Garage accepts free of charge to Auburn Residents the 

disposal of fluorescent bulbs, Monitors, T.V.s, Copiers, DVD/VCR players. 

  Townsend Brook Road, Schedule to be completed by 9/30/2016, Surface pavement to 

be placed next week. 

 Pettengill Park, Schedule to be completed by 9/9/2016, Striping to be completed this 

week.  Miscellaneous items remain. 

 Highland Avenue, Scheduled to be completed by 9/30/2016, Surface pavement 

scheduled in two weeks 

 South Main Street, Schedule to be completed by 10/28/2016, Box cut in progress. 

 2017 Hampshire Street Reconstruction, Scheduled to be completed in 2017, 80% plans 

being developed. 

 Ash Landfill forced sewer main, Scheduled to be completed in 2016, Project in design 

phase. 

 Crack Seal Contract, Scheduled to be completed in October 2016, Project has been 

awarded to Sealcoat Inc. 

 Park Avenue, Scheduled to begin the week of 8/29/2016, Completion date 

spring/summer 2017. MDOT Project. 

 Sign work around the city continues. Staff are replacing and or fixing faded and 

damaged signs in accordance with the new regulations.  

 The Excavation Technician was busy marking out dig safe’s, inspecting both private and 

street excavations, reviewing and issuing Fill, Drive Opening permits as well as billing and 

continues GIS work.  

 Winter district inspections continue on 3’s, 10’s, 21’s and 11’s run 

 Basin lines continue to be painted on 4’s run 

 The hot patching crew were out in the North Rural area 

 Big project on Pownal Rd replacing a culvert. Other areas in the City which either had 

basins and or culverts cleaned and or repaired were; Marry Carroll, 13’s run, 4’s run,  

 Crews were over at Auburn Hall cleaning and will continue to clean up the bird issues 
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 Stump removal has begun on Harris St., Fairmount Av.  

 The tree crews were out on Newbury St., Cook St., Western View St., Fern St. and Old 

Danville Rd.  

 Roadside mowing continues on the South end, Washington St islands were trimmed and 

looks good, Vets Bridge, Union St. and Pettengill Pond area.  

 Ballfields Maintenance: 

1. Lake View 1, Lake View 2, Pettengill Softball, Tribou Field, Pettengill Park, and 

CMCC 

 Fleet Services continue: 

1. Rehabbed #80, new brakes, tires, repaired rust 

2. Started a major rust repair project on #15’s dump body 

3. New glass installed in #46 (replace from vandalism) 

4. Started installing head gear on plow trucks 

5. Finished set up on new #26 and put in service 

6. Trailer 71 had air tanks relocated at Whited 

7. Completed 4 pm’s, 1 SI, 6 road calls  

 


